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New calls are available at EuroAccess! 

Following the agreement on the European Union's multi-annual budget for the period 2021-2027, the 
European institutions are now able to finalize the workprograms of the different funding instruments. 

One of the first European programs currently publishing calls for project submissions is Erasmus+ 2021-
2027. 

Erasmus+ is the EU program for education, youth and sport, which promotes cross-border mobility for 
people of all ages, cooperation within the framework of European projects and support for political reforms. 

Following calls, which could be interesting for you, are published: 

 
 
Short-term projects for mobility of learners and staff in vocational education and training 
 
Mobility of higher education students and staff 
 
Erasmus accreditation for higher education mobility consortia 
 
Accredited projects for mobility of learners and staff in vocational education and training 
 
Short-term projects for mobility of leaners and staff in adult education 
 
Accredited projects for mobility of learners and staff in adult education 
 
Short-term projects for mobility of learners and staff in school education 
 
Accredited projects for mobility of learners and staff in school education 
 
Accredited projects for youth mobility 
 
Mobility of young people 
 
Mobility of youth workers 
 
Youth participation activities 
 
Small-scale partnerships in adult education 
 
Small-scale partnerships in school education 
 
Small-scale partnerships in vocational education and training 
 
Small-scale partnerships in youth 
 
Cooperation partnerships in adult education 
 
Cooperation partnerships in higher education 
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Cooperation partnerships in school education 
 
Cooperation partnerships in vocational education and training 
 
Cooperation partnerships in youth 
 

Your EuroAccess Macro-Regions team 
 
www.euro-access.eu 
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